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Dear Mr. Sharp:

On behalf of the Subcommittee on Fisheries and Wildlife
Conservation, I would like to invite you to testify at a hearing
on several pieces of legislation pending before the Subcommittee.
We would be especially interested in your views on H.R. 2548, a
bill to provide for the establishment of the Laguna de Santa Rosa
National Wildlife Refuge. The hearing will begin at 10:00 a.m.
on July 31st in room 1334 of the Longworth House Office Building.
A copy of the bill is enclosed.

I request that 75 copies of your written statement be delivered
to the Subcommittee office in room 543 of House Annex II,
Washington, D.C. 20515 by Friday, July 27 so that Members of the
Subcommittee will be afforded an opportunity to review your
testimony before the hearing. I also ask that you limit your
oral remarks to five minutes to ensure sufficient time for
questions and discussion. Should you have any questions on the
hearing, please contact Ms. Gina De Ferrari of the Subcommittee
staff at 226-3533. e
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With kind regards.

Subcommittee on Fisheries and
Wildlife Conservation and the
Environment

Mr. Robert Sharp
12900 Fiori Lane
Sebastopol, CA 95472

Enclosure



